
 

THE CITY BETWEEN TWO RIVERS 
Tony McKnight, Mayor ~ Gordon Cole, Mayor Pro-Tem ~ Billie Petty, Councilmember 

Eva Alexander, Councilmember ~ Clint Smith, Councilmember ~ Robert Kalka, Councilmember 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear City of Wells Utility Customer,  

 

This letter is to notify each customer of revisions to the city’s rules and regulations. 

 

Customers may pick up a complete list of the rules and regulations at city hall or by visiting our website at 

https://cityofwells.us/new-resident-resources. 

 

Effective September 1, 2020, the following item has been added to the rules and regulations regarding trash cart 

removal.  

 

Questions regarding this matter may be addressed at the city council meeting held on the second Monday 

of each month; time 7:00 P.M. at city hall.   

 

Trash service rules are printed on the back of this notice.  

 

Thank you,  

Wells City Council 

https://cityofwells.us/new-resident-resources

